
 

 

 

8 February 2021 

 

 

Investor Conference Call Details for Half Year Results Announcement 

 
Super Retail Group (ASX: SUL) will release its financial results for the half year ending 26 

December 2020 on Wednesday 17 February 2021. 

 

A results briefing teleconference for analysts and investors, hosted by Managing Director 

and CEO Anthony Heraghty and CFO David Burns, will be held on Wednesday 17 February  

at 10.30am (Sydney time). 

 

If you wish to access the teleconference please pre-register at least 10 to 15 minutes prior 

to the conference call via the following link: https://s1.c-conf.com/diamondpass/10012234-

pop313.html  

 

Following pre-registration, participants will receive the teleconference details and a unique 

access passcode. 

 

 

Investor enquiries:  

Robert Wruck, Head of Investor Relations  

Ph: 0414  521 124  

E: robert.wruck@superretailgroup.com 
 

Media enquiries: 

Kate Carini  

Ph: 07 3482 7404 

E: media@superretailgroup.com 

 
The release of this announcement has been authorised by the Continuous Disclosure 

Committee of  Super Retail Group Limited. 
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